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       April 20, 2020  

 

 
Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council   

Room 400, City Hall   

100 N.  Holliday Street   
Baltimore, Maryland 21202   

  

 

 

RE:   City Council Bill #20-0518 

RPP Area 2 (Morgan) – Plan Amendment 
 
Dear Council President Scott and Members of the City Council:  

 

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed Council Bill 20-0518. This legislation is for the purpose of adding 
the 1500 and 1600 blocks of Argonne Drive, odd side, to the Parking Management Plan for Residential Permit Parking 

Area 2 - Morgan; and correcting related language. 

 

The blocks contemplated in this legislation are directly to the South of Northwood Commons which is currently under 
construction. The renovation is a significant community development for the Northwood Community and is expected to 

add several commercial businesses to the area.  This legislation will help ensure that residential parking is not negatively 

impacted by the development.  
 

The BPD has no objection to City Council bill 20-0518. Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  

 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Michelle Wirzberger, Esq. 

Director of Government Affairs   

 

cc: Natwana Austin, Executive Secretary   

 Sunny Schnitzer, Deputy Chief of Staff – Public Safety 

Matt Stegman, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison 

 Eric Melancon, BPD Chief of Staff  

 Andrew Smullian, BPD Deputy Chief of Staff 

 Colonel Richard Worley  


